
 

Notice of Public Hearing

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING PROPOSED ELIMINATION 
OF ROUTE 231 AFTERNOON YOLOBUS TRIP AND ADDITION OF A 

ROUTE 43 AFTERNOON YOLOBUS TRIP

 

www.yolobus.com                     530-666-2877

Those who cannot attend may write to YCTD with their 
suggestions and comments. Written comments should 

be received by YCTD, 350 Industrial Way, Woodland, CA 95776 
or emailed to jperez@yctd.org no later than 

3:00 p.m. Monday October 8, 2018. 
Additionally, comments may be made 

by phone call to YCTD at (530) 402-2826.

The hearing will take place at the YCTD Board Meeting Room, 350 Industrial Way, Woodland, CA, 95776.

At 7:00 p.m., on Monday October 8, 2018, 
the Yolo County Transportation District (YCTD) 
Board of Directors will conduct a public hearing 
regarding the proposed elimination of the 
afternoon Davis-bound Route 231 trip and 
addition of a new afternoon Davis-bound 
Route 43 trip. 

The proposed additional Davis-bound Route 43 
trip would start off at the first Sacramento bus 
stop (at H/11th Streets) at 4:13 p.m., which would 
be10 minutes after the existing 4:03 p.m. bus. The 
proposed effective date of these changes is 
Monday, December 3, 2018.


